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Mai Vang

From: Jillian Barden (Public Works Garbage) <garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Sent: Monday, August 4, 2025 3:52 PM
To: Mai Vang
Cc: Lydia Kopf; Lisa Martin; Joanna Zimny; Jillian Barden
Subject: [City of Saint Paul] Re: Hello We do not have any information about bulky items being 

requested by the property owner. The only activity in the last year at the property i...

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 

  

 

Your request (1284086) has been updated. To add additional comments, reply to this email. 

 

Jillian Barden (City of Saint Paul)  
Aug 4, 2025, 15:51 CDT  

Hello 
  
We do not have any information about bulky items being requested by the property owner. The 
only activity in the last year at the property is the recycling cart has not always been placed at 
the curb for collection. 
  
Thanks 
  
Jillian 
  
  

 

  

  

This email is a service from City of Saint Paul.  
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